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Evans, Sandra E 5

From: Credit Union [Credit. Union@fredenia.edu]
Sent:  Thursday, March 25, 2004 3:13 PM

To: regs.comments@ots.treas.gov; Michael Carter
Subject: Attn: No. 2003-62 Privacy Act

U.S. Department of Treasury
Office of General Counsel

1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20220-0002

Dear U.S. Dept. of Treasury,

On behalf of SUNY Fredonia FCU would like to thank the Department of Treasury for inviting us to
comment on Privacy Act Notice. We applaud the Treasury's desire to address the important subject.

At this time our Credit Union feels that the Privacy Notice we have does a sufficent job and does not
need any changes. We feel that our members understand the Privacy Notice that they receive now. We
are a smaller credit union and feel to change the Privacy Notice would be a waste of time and money.

Once again, SUNY Fredonia FCU would like to thank the Treasury for the opportunity to comment. We
would be happy to further discuss this matter, if you so desire.

Sincerely,
Nancy M. Narraway

716-673-3585

03/25/2004




